0CT 31 1988

Docket No. 50-409

Mr. J. W, Taylor

General Manager

Dairyland Power Cooperative
2615 East Avenue South

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601

Dear Mr, Taylor:

This is to acknowledge receipt o' your letter dated September 8, 1988 which

transmitted changes, identified as Revision 3 to the “"LACBWR Security Plan,

Iscé;;n agd(Oga ification Plan and Contingency Plan", under the provisions of
54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they are
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) except for the clarification
of the stack shack personnel door usage described in Section 6.4.4 on page 6-7
of the security plan. You should revise this section of the plan to address
our comments identified in the enclosure.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter affect
:eaer thanlton respondents; tnerefore OMB clearance is not required under
. L, 95.511,

The enciosuies to your letter contains physical information of a type specified
in 10 CFR 2.790(d) and are being withheld from public disclosure,

The enclosure to this letter also contains physical protection information and
should be withheld from public disclosure.

Sincere!

L Qe
i | L. Robert Greger, Chief
zu ’m % Emergerc.y Prepar;dness ard
Radiological Protection Branch
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